



Our Reference: ML/11/0701

Office of the Minister for Child Safety and Minister for Sport

2 9 MAR 2011

Mr Paul French Co-Convenor – Brisbane CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

I refer to your letter of 24 March 2011 to the Honourable Phil Reeves MP, Minister for Child Safety and Minister for Sport, concerning cyclist end of trip facilities at Stadiums Queensland venues.

The issues raised in your correspondence are being considered and you will be advised further as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Phil Weightman Senior Policy Advisor